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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Stan McAllister <stan.mcallister@verizon.net>
Thursday, January 28, 2010 3:09 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I would prefer that the CFTC does not regulate the Retail Forex industry per identification number RIN 3038-AC61.
proposals seem very harsh for US companies which must compete in a global market.

Regards,

These

Stanley K. McAIlister


